
WHITCHURCH OPEN GARDENS 2015 FOR SCANNAPPEAL 
 

 
 
 

Huge thanks to all of you who came along to visit the open gardens in Whitchurch on 
Tuesday, 14th July.   Despite heavy rain in the early afternoon, the weather obliged once the 
gates opened and we were blessed with dry and at times warm, sunny weather!    
 
All the gardeners appreciated the interest and positive comments about their gardens, 
which made their hard work all the more rewarding.   Apart from villagers, visitors came 
from many miles away and there was a steady stream of people throughout the afternoon. 
 
Thanks too to all those who donated the delicious cakes – and to Whitchurch Potatoes for 
providing parking at Manor Farm. 
 
We raised a magnificent total of over £1,000 on the day, which will go towards the Cancer 
Fighting Fund at Stoke Mandeville. 
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